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Balgowlah Heights Public School      

 

 

 
 
 
Education Week Open Day 
Thank you for your attendance at our Education Week Open Day.  It was wonderful to 
see so many parents and friends visit classrooms, view our concert and join us for 
morning tea.  Congratulations to the students for their excellent performances and 
support of each other. 
 

         
 
Contacting the School - A Guide for Parents 
Following suggestions through P&C we have written a document titled “Contacting the 
School - A Guide for Parents”. The document outlines most of the topics pertaining to 
school and your reference person to assist. The document is on pages 3 and 4 of this 
week’s Newsletter. 
 

Year 4 Drama Ensemble 
Congratulations to the Year 4 Drama Ensemble for their excellent performance at the 
ArtsAlive Drama Festival last week. Thank you to Mrs McFarlane for her work and 
energy in preparing the group so well. 
 

      
 
Senior Choir - ArtsAlive Concert 
Congratulations to the Senior Choir for their excellent performance as part of ArtsAlive 
Choral Concert at the Sydney Town Hall.  Thank you to Mrs Cronin for her work in 
preparing the group. 
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School Athletics Carnival 
We look forward to our School Athletics Carnival to be held at Sydney Academy of Sport and Recreation (Narrabeen) on 
Wednesday 14 August.  Students will depart school by bus at the following times: 

• Years 3-6  8.15am 
• Years K-2  9.30am 

 
NSWPSSA State Netball Championships 
Congratulations to Annabel Lynch who last week competed in the NSWPSSA State Netball Championships.  Her team won and 
were undefeated.  Well done Annabel! 

                                                              
 

PSSA Semi Finals 
We wish the following teams participating in PSSA semi-finals on Friday (9 August 2019) of this week all the best. 

 
Boys Soccer Senior A Millers Oval 
Boys Soccer Junior B Seaforth Oval 
 Senior B Seaforth Oval 
Girls Soccer Senior A John Fisher 
 Junior A John Fisher 
 Junior B Frank Gray 
Rugby League Juniors Nolans 

 

 
 
     
      

Term   Date Activity Time 

Term 3 Week 4 

 
Monday 12 August 

SportsPro (Years 3 and 4) 
Years K-2 Assembly 

 
  2.00pm 

Tuesday 13 August   
Wednesday 14 August School Athletics Carnival  
Thursday 15 August   

 Friday 16 August Winter PSSA Finals 12.30pm 

Term 3 Week 5 

Monday 19 August SportsPro (Years 3 and 4) 
P&C Parent Cyber Safety Talk 

 
  7.00pm 

Tuesday 20 August   
Wednesday 21 August Japan 2020 Parent Meeting   7.00pm 
Thursday 22 August School Tour 

Multicultural Public Speaking State Final 
  9.30am 

Friday 23 August   
 Sunday 25 August Harbourside Music Festival (Bands)  

 
Have a great week. 
 
David Shuster 
Principal 

Upcoming Events 
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Round 10 : 9 August 2019 ***  Semi Finals  ***   
Girls Snr A Soccer v  Beacon Hill John Fisher 
Girls Jnr A Soccer v Cromer John Fisher 
Girls Jnr B Soccer v Narraweena Frank Gray 
   
Boys Snr A Soccer v Curl Curl North Millers Oval 
Boys Snr B Soccer v Balgowlah North Seaforth Oval 
Boys Jnr B Soccer v Manly Vale Seaforth Oval 
   
Rugby League Juniors v Balgowlah North Nolans Reserve 

 
 
 
 
  
Cyber-Safety Talk - Monday 19 August 
Tickets are available on Flexischools now for a bargain price of $15.  Julie Inman Grant, Federal e-Safety Commissioner and 
mum at BHPS will be giving this essential talk.  Please email Alison if you would like to see any particular issues discussed.  
 
Father's Day Breakfast - Friday 30 August 
Tickets will be available shortly on Flexischools.  Book now to avoid disappointment!  Come and enjoy a bacon & egg roll or 
sausage sandwich with Dad or Grandad, and grab a barista coffee or juice for the little ones!  Can you spare a bit of time to 
help us run this event on the day? Please sign up here.  
 
Trivia Night - A Viking's Feast 
This brilliant annual fundraiser is taking place on Saturday 21 September. Tickets are available on Flexischools NOW! Get on 
and organise your table before they sell out! 
 
Entertainment Book 
Don’t forget to order your new Entertainment Book online or in paper form if you haven’t already. Fourteen dollars from every 
purchase goes to the school. Click here to buy and if you order a printed copy please forward your receipt to Alison  so you 
can pick it up.   
 
Soft Plastics 
If you are able to assist collecting soft plastics from the school as part of our green initiatives, please drop Felicity 
(felicity.stevens.aus@gmail.com) a line.  
 
The P&C Team 
Like us on Facebook at Balgowlah Heights Public School P & C  
 
 

 
 

 

Opening Hours:  Tuesday   8.30am - 9.30am 
      Thursday 2.30pm - 3.30pm 
 

Winter Long Sleeve Polos - Size 6 are back in stock! 
  
Year 2 – Recorders are still available, please purchase in the Uniform Shop or via Flexischools. 
 
If you can't make the Uniform Shop please use the online Order Form located on the school website or Flexischools and your 
items will be delivered to your child's class. 
 
Loretta Mykityshyn 
Uniform Shop Manager 
bhpsuniformshop@gmail.com 
  

Uniform Shop 

P&C 

Sports – Weekly PSSA Fixtures 

mailto:bhpsvpcomms@gmail.com
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1efoDg0wSKwHYaty2-Jc3SMu3sDiJrvbb3FZ0YxKcAt8/edit#gid=0
https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/200q135
mailto:bhpsvpcomms@gmail.com
mailto:felicity.stevens.aus@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/Balgowlahheightsevents/
mailto:bhpsuniformshop@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/Balgowlahheightsevents/
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On Wednesday 14 August the canteen will be closed due to the athletics carnival.   Please remember to cancel all recess 
and lunch orders for this day. 
 
Remember, you are always welcome to volunteer in the canteen, any day for however long you are able.  You can pop in, or 
sign up at http://www.signup.com/go/yaQUgsw  
 
Sanja Vidaic & Kathrine Baulderstone 
Canteen Managers 
 
 
 

 
 
PMC Meeting - 7 August 2019  
Our term PMC meeting is being held this evening (Wednesday 7 August) at 7pm in Arabanoo.  All association members are 
encouraged to attend.  
 
A huge thank you to our current voluntary Committee for their continued dedication, energy, time and support this year.  Many 
hours are spent behind the scenes by these members contributing to all aspects of the centre.  Thank you, Kate Sellick, Holly 
O'Driscoll, Jack Grundling, Sarah MacLeod, Claire Daniel, Scott Griffin, Martin Budd and Carl Petch for their continued support.  
 
Opening Hours & Fees - Survey Monkey 
Thank you to all those families that have completed the survey, we will be discussing the opening times and term fees at tonight's 
PMC Meeting. 
 
Multi-Purpose Eastern Campus Building  
In brief, the building will enable Arabanoo's growing junior numbers to have an indoor venue on the eastern campus and allow 
the school to have a flexible space to run a huge range of programs such as; Learning Support - Kindy, Mini and Multi Literature 
Programs, Enrichment Programs, Stage One Choir, Tech Club and K-2 Science Program, Sensory area/breakout space.  If you 
have any questions please contact the Arabanoo Office. 
 
Survey Monkey - Discussions 
If you have a subject you would like to put out to the school community please let us know.  We are putting together questions 
for a survey later in the year and would love to have some questions that matter to you.  
 
After School Activities - Spaces available  

• Monday - Yoga 
• Wednesday - Uni Cycling 
• Thursday - Skater HQ 

 
Contact Us  
T - 0299 486 722 
M - 0421 014 308 
E - admin@arabanoo.com 
W - www.arabanoo.com 
 
Rowan Friend 
The Arabanoo Team 
  

Canteen 

Arabanoo 

http://www.signup.com/go/yaQUgsw
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